
Town of Ticonderoga's Workshop regarding the  
Highway Garage held on July 19, 2018 commencing at 8:30 a.m.  

Present: Joseph Giordano, Supervisor 
  Joyce Cooper, Councilwoman 
  Wayne Taylor, Councilman 
  Dorcey Crammond, Councilwoman 
  Dave Woods, Councilman 
  Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk 
 
Others:  Bill Ball, Sal Barnao, Chattie Van Wert, Todd Hodgson, Jim Dugan 
 
Supervisor Giordano opened the workshop at bit late explaining the purpose of which to 
discuss future plans regarding the Highway Garage. 
 
Todd Hodgson and Jim Dugan prepared a presentation from several quotes that had been 
received over the years and from the Alfandre Architecture Facilities Plan that was 
compiled in reference to the Ticonderoga Highway Garage.  The presentation helped with 
an over view of repair or replacement and prioritizing.  They made it clear that this was 
not a recommendation from them, just a helpful dialogue on the town's options when it 
comes to the building problems and future.   
 
It was decided that Mr. Hodgson and Mr. Barnao along with Councilman Woods would 
set aside some time to go over more specific options on the most severe problems with 
the building and try to obtain quotes or put a project out to bid.  These results will be 
presented at a Town Board meeting.  They hope to schedule additional workshops, 
possibly the next being in September. 
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(Councilman Taylor left the meeting at 10:15 a.m., Mr. Barnao left the meeting at 11:00 
a.m. and Councilwoman Cooper left the meeting at 11:10 a.m.) 
 
Workshop was closed at 11:20 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tonya M. Thompson, Town Clerk    
 
 
 
 


